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Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, to the World Trade Organization
and Other International Organizations in Geneva

Geneva, 16 June 2017

No. 67/2017/HU/GVA

The Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, to the World Trade Organization
and Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the OHCHR Special

Procedures Branch and has the honor to transmit the response of the Government of Hungary.

By this mean Hungary refers to the communication from the Special Rapporteur on the promotion
and protection of the right to freedom of opinion and expression, sent on 11 April 2017, and asks
for the understanding of the Special Rapporteur for a short delay in responding to it — due to an
administrative challenge. Please note that the response sent earlier electronically was a draft and

please ignore it. The official response will be transmitted within the next couple of days.

In the meantime the Permanent Mission of Hungary remains open for further dialogue concerning

the amendments of Act CCIV of 2011 on National Higher Education.

The Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, to the World Trade Organization
and Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

OHCHR Special Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest considerations.
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